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I’m a California resident and I love your state parks. I have camped from Columbus to Flagstaff outside Grand
Canyon to Walnut Canyon to Sedona, to Tucson to Yuma. I am 88 years old, retired, single  woman and drive a 30
foot motorhome towing a Honda CRV. I usually have just one dog with me. I don’t need full hookups (although
they are nice to have.) if there is a dump station. Your state park fees are very low and that is one reason (besides the
things to do and see in your state) I have a subscription to Arizona Highways and visit often. You could increase
them by half and they would still fit in my limited budget.
Sent from my iPhone
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